Bid Opening,
Eagle Drive Drainage Improvements
June 10, 2020 11AM

Copy of Bid Tab
attached

The Bid Opening for the Eagle Drive Drainage Improvements project began at 11:00
A.M. Mr. Robert Carroll, Ms. Kathy Younce, and Ms. Janine Thomas were present along with
people representing the bidders in the audience.

Ms. Younce opened the five (5) bid packages and announced the lump sum bid results as
follows:

GAC $96,500.00
L&R $118,312.50
GCUC $147,750.00
Marshall Brothers $176,400.00
Sikes $97,646.00

Ms. Younce said the information would be reviewed and a recommendation made at the
June 25, 2020 City Council meeting. The representatives of the bidders in the audience were
thanked for their interest.

With nothing further, the meeting was closed at 11:03 A.M.

City Engineer
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Smith, Interim City Clerk
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